
From: Catherine Kowalski <catekowalski10@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 7:47 PM 
To: Assembly <assembly@petersburgak.gov> 
Subject: SB121 

 
Dear Assembly members, 
 
Thank you to those who have responded to my request.  I am sending you a link that 
might help you understand the issue I am fighting for. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MDMzDnxGUoc 
If you open this link in a new window you can educate yourselves to this 
matter.  Another hearing takes place tomorrow. 
As I have mentioned I am happy to answer any questions, but I am here for the 
economic viability of this community and state, but  
most importantly for the people who pay into these benefits.  Regulation is necessary. 
Catherine Kowalski 
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